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FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:   HB 2628 
Seventy-Seventh Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2013 Regular Session  
Legislative Fiscal Office 

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed 
 Versions are Considered Official 

 

Prepared by:  John Terpening  
Reviewed by:  Linda Ames, Monica Brown 
Date:  2-7-2013 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Removes requirement for peace officer, upon discharge of person taken into emergency custody for 
possible mental illness, to transport person to place where person was taken into custody. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon Health Authority (OHA), Oregon State Police (OSP) 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 


